

## **Bottisham Village College**

Achievement through Inspiring, Caring, Enriching

Lode Road, Bottisham Cambridge CB25 9DL Tel: 01223 811250 www.bottishamvc.org enquiries@bottishamvc.org







Principal: Mrs Jenny Rankine M.Ed LLCM

JOS/bg

April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

## **CRC Taster Day 2024**

Summary of Actions	Deadline
Confirm if your child is attending the taster day using this form: https://forms.office.com/e/y1GRiGKCtV	Friday 10 May

Year 10 students have been invited to Cambridge Regional College to attend a Taster Day, the date of this event is **Tuesday 18 June 2024.** 

We hope the day will enhance your child's knowledge of their post-16 options and how these link into their future career aspirations. This day is for students who are planning to go to university after their post 16 study, considering an Apprenticeship, or those going into work from post 16 courses. We have an extensive range of activities. All activities will be run by CRC staff and students in our dedicated workshops.

Your child will spend a day getting familiar with the subject of their choice, meeting staff and students, viewing our facilities, asking questions and experiencing the college. They can choose from a wide range of subjects including Art & Design, Beauty Therapy, Business, Catering & Hospitality, Computing, Games Development, Construction, Engineering, Hairdressing, Media Studies, Motor Vehicle, Music, Performing Arts, Science and Forensic & Criminal Investigation, Sport Studies, Travel & Tourism, and Uniformed Public Services. Students will have a choice of which session to attend, and this can be selected on the form linked below.

Students do not have to wear school uniform but are required to bring a packed lunch and a drink.

Students would need to make their own way to and from the college, which is situated on King Hedges Road, Cambridge and arrive between 9.15am -9.45am for registration, sessions will commence at 10.00am – 2.00pm with breaks.

Mrs Smith will be there to meet them on arrival and stay on site for the duration of the day.

To confirm that your child will be attending this trip, please complete the **form below**. This must be completed by Friday 10 May.

## https://forms.office.com/e/y1GRiGKCtV

Any questions please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Smith 01223 340336.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Smith
Careers and POST 16 Coordinator















